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As an organization supporting migrant farmworkers and immigrants in predominantly
rural communities for the last two decades, Mano en Mano welcomes the 
establishment of the Office of New Americans. At Mano en Mano we envision a 
stronger Maine, where everyone - no matter where they are from, what language they 
speak or what they have lived through - is welcomed and has the opportunity to 
thrive.  

The creation of the Office of New Americans represents a step towards creating a 
more inclusive Maine. Immigrants have helped make our state more vibrant for 
generations, and this office will help ensure that Maine is a place where newcomers 
can thrive in our workplaces and communities."


